
The Scholastic Book 

Fair is here once 

again! 

The PTA will hold the 

Scholastic Book Fair 

the week of February 6

-10.  The hours of the 

book fair are 10am-

2pm .  We always wel-

come family members 

to come shop with 

their student(s).   

The book fair will also 

be open on Thursday, 

February 9, during 

parent teacher confer-

ences.   Please stop by 

and select a new book 

for your student to 

read.  

Girls on the Run is 

also sponsoring a book  

CELL PHONES & TABLETS 

According to our Student Handbook, students are 

discouraged from bringing cell phones and 

tablets to school.   

Please keep in mind that if you do send an electronic 

device to school with your student, the school is NOT 

responsible if it is lost or stolen.   

We do understand some parents concern for their 

students’ safety to and from school.  Cell phones are 

also to be out of sight if they are at school.  If a stu-

dent is seen (or heard!) with a cell phone, they may face disciplinary action.  

A student may always use the office phone or classroom phone if there is an 

emergency or need to call home. 
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Dates to Remember 

 PTA Meeting—Feb. 1 at 

9:30am 

 No School (Staff Devel-

opment)—Feb. 3 

 Parent Teacher Confer-

ence—Feb. 9 from 3:45-

7:00 

 Valentine’s Party—Feb. 

10 

 Cookie Dough Fundrais-

er Kick-Off—Feb. 16 

 Parent Teacher Confer-

ence (NO SCHOOL) - 

Feb. 17  

 No School (President’s 

Day) - Feb. 20 

 Dental Sealant Movie for 

2nd Grade—Feb. 27 

 

 

 

Getting our students new books! 

Swap every Friday 

morning.   Students 

can bring in an old 

book and swap it out 

for a “new” used book.  

This is a great way for 

student to get their 

hands on new books to 

read. 

It is very important 

to keep our stu-

dents reading!  

 

  



 

MOVIE 

NIGHT!! 

1. Be Responsible 

2. Be Respectful 

3. Be Ready to 

Learn 

The BEW Way!!! 

 
PTA is sponsoring MOVIE 

NIGHT at Lake 8 Cinemas on 

Thursday, February 16th.  We will 

be attending a showing of The 

LEGO Batman Movie.   

Tickets are $8.00 and must be pur-

chased in advance.  Tickets  in-

clude admission to the movie 

PLUS popcorn and a drink! 

 

 

 

 

Hope you can join us!! 

Daily Attendance 

It is very important for students to attend 

school every day.  While we understand 

that students get sick, it is important for 

them to return as soon as they feel better. 

Students need to stay in the routine of at-

tending school.  Please encourage your 

student to come to school every day! 

Try to make appointments after the school 

day so students can be there all day as 

there is a lot that goes on in one day!! 

  

  

 

  

It’s time for our annual school fundraiser!  

This year, we have a different selection 

from you to chose from.  There will be food 

items, cookie dough, Cinnabons, tumblers 

and more!  

Orders will be taken through February 23.  

Deliveries will be March 23.   

Help support your student’s school!! 

SLAM DUNK ON OUR FUNDRAISER! 



Mark your calendar! 

February 2 

Enjoy dinner with the family 

and support BEW!!! 

15% of all phone orders and walk up 

orders & 20% of all online orders 

Go back to the school!! 

 

 

  

 

MARCO’S Pizza Night 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to practice math facts 

at home! 

It’s the middle of the school year!  Check to see if 

your student is where they should be with their 

math facts!! 

Kindergarten students should be able to count to 

100.   

First and second grade students should know their 

0-5 addition and subtraction facts. 

Third and fourth grade students should know their 

0-20 addition and subtraction facts PLUS their 

multiplication and division facts.   

Friendly Reminders! 

Doors do not open for 

breakfast until 8:05am.  

Students coming for 

breakfast should be here 

by 8:30am.  

Students not going to 

breakfast should not be 

dropped off until 8:15am—

there is no adult on duty 

until that time!! 

Students should be in 

class by 8:45am or they 

will be considered tardy. 

Check your student’s pur-

ple folder every night.  Im-

portant  information is sent 

home through their fold-

ers. 

Read with your student 

every night for at least 

20 minutes.  Your stu-

dent will be a better 

reader. 

Practice letters, sounds, 

sight words, numbers and 

math facts at night! 





February Birthdays 

Parker Wigner   Katie Kiss    Alexis Valencheck 

Haylei Halstead   Dallas Wykoff   Donaven Fowler 

Jaden Largetn   Jericho Hill    Dustin Day 

Chasity Whitney   Lucas Davis    Macy Kidd 

Toby Cole    Emarri Perkins   Antonio Racheck 

Jewel Burgan   Kamiyah Hale   Elizabeth Hellems 

Shamar Hendree   Emily Sullivan   Cody Styer 

Mariah Gibson   Patrick Spall    Preston Watson 

Joshua Johnson   Quanecia Powell   Chyanne Gonzales 

Sahirah Figueroa   Braydon Shilts   James Alexander 

Jordan Haenftling   Collin Monraga   Ethan Curry 

Elizabeth Battin   Bryson Wright-Bruckmann Danica Adkins 

Aria Evans    Michaela Ray   Kaylee Wright 

David Jameson   Davae Clark    Kamron Huffman 

Mason Nakovski   Amanda Young   Natalie Anderson 

Maliek Murkins-Makamu  Gracie Smith    La’Kira Shropshire-Arnold 

          Logan Koncz 


